NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2024

FUN THINGS WE DID

During November we spent our time creating fun crafts for our movies like The Lorax and The Incredibles. We also celebrated our FRIENDSGIVING by making fun fall crafts and enjoying pancakes and fruit!





REMINDERS

- Kids Club will be closing at 4PM on December 19th
- All schedule changes must be made before Wednesdays at Noon for the upcoming week.
- As a small reminder please make sure your child is keeping their cool toys at home. We would hate if they got lost or broken.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Winter Intercession 12/20, 12/23,
 12/30, 1/2, 1/3
- Spring Intercession registration opens February 1st
- Our Winter Celebration will be held on December 18th. This will include a hot cocoa party in our PJs while we watch "The Grinch"

CONTACT INFO

Kids Club Site Number

480-220-3781

Kids Club Supervisor

Belle Gelber

480-279-7034

Billing Contact

Jennifer Kramer-Meller

480-279-7055